Announcement
No. 4 /2566

Selected applicant for the short-term position of translator

The Royal Thai Embassy wishes to refer to the announcement No. 3/2566
dated 9 March 2023 announcing the name list of applicants who are invited to take
written examination and interview for the short-term position of translator.

After reviewing the examination and interview scores, the Royal Thai

Embassy wishes to announce the selected applicant for the aforementioned position as
following.

Esra'a Jamil Fouad Da'na

The selected applicant should be present at the Royal Thai Embassy in
Amman (8 Ahmad Ya’qoub Al-Awamleh Street, Abdoun, Amman) on Thursday
16 March 2023 to process necessary employment procedure.

In case of the decline by the selected applicant on the job offer,
the applicant with the next highest score will be contacted for the position.

The Royal Thai Embassy reserves the full rights regarding the final
decision on the selection process.




